Global Environment Facility

1818 H Street, NW.,

G E F Washington D.C., 20433 USA

Tel: 202 473 3202
Fax: 202 522 3240/3245
E-mail: Secretariat@TheGEF.org

September 3, 2003
(FAX: 537-338054)

Mr. Jorge Luis Fernandez Chamero
Director
International Co-operation Department
Ministry of Science, Technology

and Environment
Havana,
Cuba

Dear Mr. Chamero:

I am pleased to invite you, as the Council Member appointed to represent the
constituency comprising Antigua & Barbuda, the Bahamas, Barbados, Belize, Cuba, Dominica,
the Dominican Republic, Grenada, Guyana, Haiti, Jamaica, St. Kitts and Nevis, St. Vincent and
the Grenadines, Suriname, Trinidad and Tobago to attend the next meeting of the Council of the
Global Environment Facility (GEF). The meeting will be held at the World Bank offices in
Washington, D.C. from November 19-21, 2003. T also hope that you will be able to attend the
lunch for Council Members that I will be organizing on November 18 as well as a number of
other associated meetings and consultations on November 17. For this purpose, we would
propose that you plan to be in Washington from November 16-22,

I am also pleased to invite Ms. Gricel Acosta Acosta, Specialist, International Co-
operation Department, to attend the Council and associated meetings as the representative of the

Government of Cuba.

Please do not hesitate to contact our office if we can be of any assistance in helping you
make arrangements for your travel.

Sincerely,
4
/a/ ‘
A
/fﬁ/ Leonard Good
’ CEO and Chairman

c.c:  Helen Walsh, U.S. Treasury
Alan K. Yu, U.S. State Department



